
Proceedings
Kanawha City Council

Proceedings from April 1, 2020
	 The Kanawha City Council met in spe-
cial open session, Wednesday, April 1st in 
the City Park.
	 All council members were present. 
Mayor Sobek called the meeting to order 
at 6:15 p.m.
	 Mayor Sobek passed out paper ballots 
to each council member to vote for their 
choice as to who to hire as the Superin-
tendent of Public Works trainee. The two 
candidates were Jeff Lodin and Joshua 
Zeigler. Mayor Sobek collected the ballots 
and announced Joshua Zeigler’s name.
	 Councilperson Bassett moved to offer 
the job to Joshua Zeigler. The motion was 
seconded. All were in favor. Motion car-
ried.
	 Councilperson Bassett moved to set 
starting pay between $20 and $21/hr. with 
the possibility of a raise after Zeigler ob-
tains his water testing license. The motion 
was seconded. All were in favor. Motion 
carried.
	 Councilperson Lemay moved for ad-
journment at 6:28 p.m. The motion was 
seconded. All were in favor. Motion car-
ried.
	 (Minutes were taken by Councilperson 
VanderPloeg.)
	 Judy VanderPloeg, Council member
	 Gloria Sobek, Mayor
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